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Parent Payment Arrangements for 2021 

Dear Families, 

Oak Park Primary School recently advised you of our school's parent payment arrangements and fees 
for the 2021 school year. 

Oak Park Primary School endeavours to make our parent payment fees and charges as transparent as 
possible and makes every effort to keep the cost of items and activities to a minimum. Oak Park Primary 
School has made some changes to our parent payment arrangements and fees for 2021, including 
clarifying some of these fees and outlining each charge under the three parent payment categories -
Essential Student Learning Items, Optional Items and Voluntary Contributions. 

Please disregard the previous parent payment arrangements 2021 that was sent to you on 5th 

November, 2020. 

Thank you for your continued support. If you would like to discuss this further, please contact: 
Annette D'Elia Ph: 03 9306 9182 I Email: annette.delia@education.vic.gov.au 

Financial Support for Families 
Oak Park Primary School understands that some families may experience financial difficulty and 
payment plans via Compass are available. 

For a confidential discussion about accessing this service, or if you would like to discuss alternative 
payment arrangements, contact: 

Annette D'Elia 
Email: annette.delia@education.vic.gov.au 

Payment Methods 
This year for everyone's convenience School Fees will be available to be paid via Compass. You will 
receive notification in Compass when the fees are available for payment. 
Another option is to pay via Electronic Funds Transfer as per the following bank account details: 

Account name: 
BSB: 
Account No: 
Reference: 

OAK PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL 
063 450 
10002492 
Your child's surname and Fees 2021 

Refunds 
Oak Park Primary School refund policy is available on Oak Park Primary School website. Please follow 
the link to Oak Park Primary School refund policy. 

For further information on the DET Parent Payment Policy please follow the link to a one page overview. 

Yours sincerely, 

Bryan Nolan 
Principal 

Jo Pleban 
School Council President 
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https://www.oakparkps.vic.edu.au/uploads/4/8/1/3/48136671/oak_park_primary_school_refund_policy.pdf
https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/parent-payment/policy









